
From:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  mvpd801@gmail.com 
Cc:  town@melbournevillage.org, mayor@melbournevillage.org 

Bcc:  REDACTED
Subject:  Public Record Request - Officer Ryan Pill 

Date:  Sun, 08 Dec 2013 01:46:17 -0500 

Mayor / Police Chief / City Clerk
City of Melbourne Village
555 Hammock Road
Melbourne Village, Florida 32904

Ref: Public Record Request
Former Police Officer Ryan Pill:

December, 7 2013

Good Morning / Afternoon:

VolusiaExposed.Com is currently evaluating documents for an pending
article on a former BCSO deputy and Melbourne Village police officer,
Ryan Pill.

We (VolusiaExposed) file this public record request for the following
documents. All of these documents should be readily available, as is
required by Florida State law.

According to a June 2011 Palm Bay PD criminal investigation, Officer
Pill was a suspect in a sexual assault. Further, according to the 
PBPD report, MVPD Police Chief King and MVPD Sgt. Wheeler were listed 
as witnesses in this criminal investigation.
http://www.volusiaexposed.com/otheragencies/palmbaypill/invpacket1.pd
f 
  (large file – allow time for download)

As per the requirements of Florida Statute 943.1395, and Florida
Administrative Code 11B-27 – allegations of sexual assault by a law
enforcement officer mandate the opening of an internal affairs
investigation by the employing law enforcement agency. 

The above governing mandates also requires the filing of certain
documents to the Florida Department of Law Enforcement / Criminal
Justice Standards and Training Commission. 
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With that in mind – we (VolusiaExposed) request, under the authority 
of Florida Statute Chapter 119, the following public records.

1. The complete MVPD internal affairs investigation (to include
supportive documentation) into the sexual assault allegations that 
were criminally investigated by the Palm Bay PD.
2. A copy of the CJSTC 78 form filed on this investigation.
3. A copy of the CJSTC 61 and 61A (if filed) regarding Officer Ryan
Pill's departure from the MVPD.

The availability of these records is not only crucial to our
(VolusiaExposed) review, but also to the credibility of the MVPD. 

We ask you to recall the recent scandal attached to the West 
Melbourne PD's handling of an internal investigation of one of their 
ranking supervisors.  Eventually, Police Chief Brian Locke was 
terminated from his position due to some perceived mishandling in 
that investigation. 

Please advise us in advance of any cost that is associated with our
public record request, and use our below listed email address as our
point of contact.

We look forward to your response, and receipt of our records.

Regards;

VX
http://www.volusiaexposed.com

volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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